Report of the Advisory Board of the AVR for the 74th Ordinary General Meeting on 29 April 2024

Ladies and gentlemen

According to §5 of the Bylaws, Advisory Board members are required to submit a report on their activities to the General Meeting.

In 2023, neither the Committee nor the Members had recourse to the Advisory Board of the AVR in its role as ombudsman.

The Advisory Board wishes to thank all members of the Committee for their hard work and dedication.

Basel, March 2024

The Advisory Board members:

Alice Unglaub

A. layland

Lara Ledermann

Felix Gruber